
Date : 1/21/2021 10:52:10 AM
From : "Darlene Navarrete" 
To : "Bradley Furuya" 
Subject : Re: 1000 Seward
﻿
You're welcome! 

On Thu, Jan 21, 2021 at 10:42 AM Bradley Furuya <bradley.furuya@lacity.org>
wrote:

Thanks a bunch!

On Thu, Jan 21, 2021 at 8:21 AM Darlene Navarrete
<darlene.navarrete@lacity.org> wrote:

Here they are. You can name them and place them where you want them.

Have a great day!!

On Thu, Jan 21, 2021 at 9:55 AM Bradley Furuya <bradley.furuya@lacity.org>
wrote:

Thanks!  Yes, if you could scan that affidavit of mailing and the NOP notice from the
county for Sunset Wilcox, that would be great.  If you don't get to it today, that's fine. 
Apologize for the delayed response.  

 

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning

On Thu, Jan 21, 2021 at 3:24 AM Darlene Navarrete
<darlene.navarrete@lacity.org> wrote:

Good morning,

You received the Affidavit of Mailing from BTC for Seward. I will leave it
on your desk. If you need me to scan it to you, please let me know.

I also put the file from Beatrice on your desk.

Have a great day.
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